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SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Head Teacher: Derk van den Broek 
 

“Where we care about our learning and 
each other” 

 

Important Dates For Your Diary: 
 
Thursday 5th December 
YR Church Christingle 9am 
PTFA Wrapping Evening 
 
Friday 6th December 
Y4 Brass Concert 9.30am 
Christmas Fair 3.15pm  
 
Monday 9th December 
KS2 Indoor Athletics 
 
Wednesday 11th December 
KS1 Nativity Performance 2pm & 6pm 
 
Thursday 12th December 
Digital Safety for Parents 3.30pm 
 
Friday 13th December 
PTFA Christmas Present Shopping (in School) 
 
Tuesday 17th December 
KS1 Christmas Dinner 
 
Thursday 19th December 
KS2 Christmas Dinner 
 
Friday 20th December 
Y3 Carol Concert 11am 
Last Day of Term  

Value Certificates  
Year Reception 
Jesse G for being a wonderful reader and singer 
by reading lots of tricky words in phonics and 
singing beautifully in our Nativity rehearsals. 
Year 1  
Oakley for being a wonderful writer by working 
really hard on his warning tale. His stamina for 
writing is really improving. 
Year 2 
Alice has shown the value of responsibility by 
listening to the teaching and using the whole line 
when writing her story. 
Year 3 
Nayla for being a wonderful learner by always 
working her hardest, joining in with discussions 
and always being the best version of herself. 
Year 4 
Harry for being a wonderful reader by working 
hard in guided reading to find the answers in the 
text. 
Year 5 
Alisha has shown the value of responsibility by 
helping other children with maths and assisting 
the teacher politely. 
Year 6 
Declan for being a wonderful geographer by  
finding out lots of facts about the first explorers to 
reach the South Pole and being really              
enthusiastic. 

Lantern Trail 

A huge thank you to everyone that came to our 
Lantern Trail last month. It was wonderful to re-
ceive so much support and lovely feedback from 
you all. 
 
The grand total raised was £375.47 which is   
fantastic. Watch this space for next years plans! 

Digital Safety Session 

We are hosting another 
Digital Safety session from 
Gloucestershire              
Constabulary. 

This will be held in the hall 
at 3.30pm. The session is 
for KS2 parents and       
children and is really       
informative. You are       
welcome to attend again if 
you came last year.  

If you have siblings in KS1, Mrs Millward will be 
running a stay & play session if childcare is  
needed.  

KS2 Indoor Athletics 

On Monday, Atlas Sports are coming to school to 
host an Indoor Athletics Event. Please send all 
KS2 children in wearing PE Kit. Thank you. 


